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H.B. 733, H.D.1, S.D.1 
RELATING TO TRANSPORTATION 

 

Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 
The Department of Transportation supports this measure that proposes to allow marine 
equipment to be moved between terminals at Hawaii’s commercial harbors. 
 
This proposal promotes operational efficiencies at the harbors by streamlining the 
existing process to allow marine equipment to be moved between terminals and by 
affording harbor users to re-allocate resources as needed.  The marine equipment that 
is usually moved between terminals is limited to tractor trucks, forklifts, and top picks, 
and this flexibility is most needed for terminals at Sand Island and along 
Sand Island Parkway and Sand Island Access Road. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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